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In Other News… 
Every day is always action-packed and fun-filled here at Florence Melly. That is what we are all 
about...creating memorable experiences for our pupils. To see more exciting activities, please visit 
our Twitter and Flickr feeds. You can follow us on Twitter at @FloMellyNews. Here are just a few 
of the things we’ve been up to this week…  

An Enrichment Trip to the Formby Squirrel Reserve National Trust Site 
It was such a lovely day on Thursday that we decided to go to the beach with some of our Year 4 
children. The children were so excited to be out and about on such a sunny day. They climbed up 
and down sand dunes until they eventually reached the beach. A brilliant afternoon was had by 
all…writing names in the sand with sticks, collecting different shells, looking for sea creatures and 
of course, collecting sand in their shoes. 

The Ultimate Anfield Experience - Thank You Red Neighbours! 
One of our pupils was invited to be mascot at the recent Liverpool Legends game against AC 
Milan. The lucky pupil accompanied Italian legend Paulo Maldini in front of a sell out Anfield 
crowd, before being served refreshments and watching the match with a family member! “It’s 
something I’ll remember forever!” he commented! 

Junior Lord Mayor is very special role for any child to have and I was privileged to be given this opportunity. I was 
given the month of March to attend some of Lord Mayor Christine Banks' special events. The first event I attended 
was at a synagogue. It was a special remembrance service for the Holocaust. I got to wear my own special Junior 
Lord Mayor medal - much smaller than the Lord Mayor's chains. The next event I went to was for the Boy's Brigade 
in a church. That was so much fun! Later on the same day I got to attend a Hindu Festival. I have had such a 
fantastic time. It has been such an honour and privilege to take part. What a fab update from our very own Junior 
Lord Mayor! We are so unbelievably proud of his achievements! 
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Enrichment Trip to Delamere Forest 
On Monday, some of our pupils got to experience a ‘walk on the wild side’ as they visited 
Delamere Forest. The children followed the trail of the Gruffalo, experienced some play time in 
the forest and were even treated to an ice cream afterwards. They also found time to visit New 
Brighton beach on the way home! Two geographical locations in one day…BOOM! 
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FREE Online Safety Workshop for Parents 
On Monday 1st April 2019 we have Mr Paul Bradshaw (Online Safety Expert from School 
Improvement Liverpool) @SILesafety in school to deliver a one-hour workshop for parents. The 
session is free and will take place between 2.10pm-3.10pm. Please come along! 

Nursery Tasty Thursday Mother’s Day Extravaganza  
Our Nursery children celebrated Mother's Day this week by preparing afternoon tea and 
homemade lemonade for their mums and grandmothers. Thanks to those who attended! 
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